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City of Salem Planning Board 

DRAFT Meeting Minutes December 19, 2019 

 
The Planning Board lacked a quorum for the regularly scheduled December 19, 2019 meeting.  
 
Chair Ben Anderson, Noah Koretz, DJ Napolitano, and Kirt Rieder convened and the Chair announced that 
because the Board lacked a quorum the scheduled public hearings would be continued to the next regularly 
scheduled Planning Board meeting on Thursday, January 9, 2020 at 7:00 pm in the City Hall Annex, First Floor 
Public Meeting Room, 98 Washington St., Salem, MA. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approved by the Planning Board on XX/XX/2019 
 
Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A § 18-25 and City Ordinance § 2-2028 through § 2-
2033. 
 
 


